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National Patient Recognition Week is observed annually from 
February 1st to the 7th. The goal is to support the culture of highlighting 
patient satisfaction. What’s more, it gives healthcare professionals an 
opportunity to recommit to the pledge to serve their patients well. 

This holiday was initiated back in 1995 when John O’Malley, a healthcare 
worker, felt it was important to recognize the many patients he and his 
coworkers cared for day in and day out. He wanted every patient who 
came in to feel important and to walk away believing that every healthcare 
professional was advocating for their well-being. 

WE APPRECIATE YOU!
Here at Wellness Partners and Partners Health Alliance, we value each 
and every one of you and are actively taking steps to ensure a positive 
patient experience. We don’t need a special week to tell you how 
important you are because we want to celebrate you all year round.

Every member is unique with different needs and conditions. We want 
to do everything in our power to make your experience as exceptional 
as possible. Whether that’s following up with at-risk individuals, creating 
a wellness plan to help you reach a personal goal, or helping a patient 
access a high-quality, low-cost specialist, we care about your experience.

Let us know how we are doing! Your opinions and suggestions matter 
and will help us serve you better.
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Please take a few moments 
to share your feedback with 
us! It will help us improve 
our services.
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